Setting Up a Park and Stride Site

Congestion outside the school gates is a common problem for many schools. Relieving the congestion will help make it safer for children outside the school gates. One way this can be done is to encourage cars to park further away in a responsible manner by setting up a ‘Park and Stride’ site.

What makes a suitable ‘Park and Stride’ site?
A suitable site is one where parents can safely park their car and then walk their child (or the child can walk alone) to school. Sites can include car parks belonging to friendly pubs, supermarkets, sports centres or any place where cars can be parked without inconvenience to others. Suitable sites are typically up to 5 minutes walking distance from the school and should ideally not involve the need to cross a busy road.. The school should seek permission for parents to park at the site, explaining why permission is being sought. 

Promoting the site

Let everyone know about the site, for example through parents newsletters, assemblies and your website. You might find it helpful to have an event with small incentives to encourage parents to start using the site or record in class those who are using it and tie it in with any walking initiative the school may have. 

